Jan Poéiatek

Minister of Finance
of the Slovak Republic

November 2008
Number: MF/029092/2008-132

Dear Mr. Twomey,

I welcome your initiative to highlight the procedure of introduction of IDN ccTLD into the
domain name system and I understand that well prepared planning in this area is of great
importance

In regard to that, I would like to inform you that Slovak Republic is not interested into
implementation of its own IDN ccTLD, which includes “fast track” procedure as well.

In addition, I would like to remind you that based on my letter from July 2007 and the relevant
re-delegation process, the responsible body is Ministry of Finance of the Slovak Republic and to
accelerate the communication process, it would be most advisable to address all issues regarding
domain names and internet governance to this public body.
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By

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
Suite 330, 4676 Admiralty Way

Marina Del Rey, California 90292

USA



